





15<sup>th</sup> November 2019

Dear Parent/Carer,

Name of child		

Your child has been chosen to represent Boston West Academy in the annual Cross Country event at **Boston High School** on **Saturday 7th December**. I will be there to meet the children at <u>9.45 am</u> but as it is a Saturday they must be taken and collected to and from the event, therefore we hope you will want to stay to spectate and support!! The **event will begin** at approximately **10.00 am** and will take around 30 minutes.

If they are able to attend, please complete the slip below, including a contact number and return it to school by Wednesday 4th December.

Please ensure that your child is wearing their school PE kit (white T-shirt and Navy shorts) under plenty of warm clothing. Please bring inhalers if required and a warm drink. The course will be very muddy; therefore old trainers (with good grip!) or football boots will be required.

This is a great opportunity for your child to represent their school and I hope to see you there.

Yours Sincerely	
Mr Wilson	
Mr Wilson	
I confirm that my childi tournament on Saturday 7th December at Bo	s able to attend the annual Boston Schools Cross Country ston High School.
Signed	
Contact Telephone number	

Working together for success

01205 366013 Boston West Academy, Sussex Avenue, Boston, Lincolnshire PE21 7QG info@bwacademy.co.uk www.bwacademy.co.uk Twitter: @BostonWestAcad Facebook: @BostonWestAcademy













